
-- Name --
Ash Robson

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
As we are facing a greater reliance on electrical power as an alternative to ones with higher emissions during a trade
war and a recession, it is unacceptable to increase rates at this time. IF there were an increase, increase industries
rates instead of families that are struggling to make ends meet--even middle class income earning families are
having financial distress. You are a utilities company--you are here to serve the public. This decision is comparable
to a profit-making monopoly and is therefore contrary to your mandate.




